
Our free 
Will-writing 
service

How you can 
make a lasting 
difference



We understand that the decision to  
write a Will can be a sensitive matter  
and one not taken lightly. But it would  
be wonderful if you could just take a  
few minutes to read on, before deciding 
if this is something you can do. You 
could help us to change the lives of  
CLL patients.

CLL Support is a member of The National Free Wills 
Network, which gives us the opportunity to offer a 
limited number of valid ‘simple’ Wills (or mirror Wills 
for a couple) entirely free of charge and written 
by a solicitor local to you. There is no obligation 
whatsoever to include a gift to CLL Support in your 
Will, but we sincerely hope that you might consider 
doing so.



How does it work?
1.	You tell us you are interested in using this service.

2.	�We refer your details to The National Free Wills Network.  
Your details are not shared with anyone else and the Network 
will only contact you to provide the service, never for marketing.

3.	The Network send you a list of your nearest participating  
	 solicitors and a voucher to take to your appointment.

4.	You meet with the solicitor at an office local to you, to discuss  
	 your wishes and prepare your Will in the usual way. Most Wills  
	 are completely covered by the free Will service. If your Will is  
	 more complex, your solicitor will advise you of this, giving you  
	 the option to continue and pay the difference if you wish.

5.	Once you have made your Will, the Network tells us if your Will  
	 includes a gift to CLL Support, so that we can write to thank you.



CLL Support is a registered 
Charity No: 1178482

Your questions answered

Why do I need a Will?
Making your Will is the best way to make sure your loved ones will be 
provided for. If you do not leave a Will, the state will distribute whatever you 
leave according to certain rules. This may mean that your loved ones may 
not receive what you would like them to. 

It is also a chance to express your values by remembering a charity. A valid 
Will states your wishes clearly and avoids confusion or further distress for 
your loved ones in the future.

Why is CLL Support offering free Wills for our 
supporters?
The gifts we receive in Wills is vital to our work. We rely on fundraising 
from our supporters to help us tackle the problems faced by CLL and SLL 
patients. We could not exist without this help. Many people put off making 
a Will because of the cost and time involved. Our free Will service makes it 
quicker and easier for supporters to put their plans in place.

There is no obligation whatsoever to include a gift, but we hope you may 
feel able to consider it.

If it’s free, who pays for it?
The cost is covered by CLL Support. It is a heavily discounted cost and our 
hope is that legacies received will be far more than the cost of the Will.

Do I have to give a gift to CLL Support in my Will?
No. It is our hope that supporters who know our work and share our 
mission to help CLL and SLL patients, may take a moment to consider us 
when making their Will. However, there is no obligation to do so.

What should I do next?
Simply contact us to say that you are interested, and we will pass your 
details to The National Free Wills Network. You can contact us at: 
coordinator@cllsupport.org.uk

Alternatively, have a look at our website: cllsupport.org.uk where you will 
find more details and a contact form.


